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Operations Update for 

Supreme Guarding Services Ltd 

November 2023 

 

Company News 

 

 

 

 

 

Supreme Awarded Security Contract for Uniserve, Tilbury 

We are delighted to announce that following a successful tender process,  

Supreme Guarding Services Ltd has been awarded a 12 month extended  

Contract to secure Uniserve Tilbury. In addition, we have also been asked to  

Provide security services along with a dedicated, on site control room at the  

Felixstowe branch of Uniserve. This will add another 396 man hours per week. 

Operations Director Leo Webster, commented that “Organic growth is massive  

For us, we talk about it all the time. This is proof of that” 

 

 

 

 

 

Supreme Securing Shacklewell Studios, Dalston 

December 2022, Supreme Guarding Services Ltd was awarded a new rolling 12 

month contract to secure Shacklewell Studios in Dalston, London.  

Providing a nightly security presence, our Officers are responsible for patrolling, 

reporting and responding to any incidents.  

Operations Director Mark Johnson, commented that ‘this is another great  

win for Supreme in a vibrant and exciting neighbourhood and I’m excited to  

develop the contract throughout 2023’.  

In addition to this and due to a very positive working relationship, Supreme Guarding were also awarded the manned 

guarding contract for the same client at Richborough power plant. Mark Johnson commented “Another positive step for 

Supreme Guarding with this client. Let’s see what 2024 holds”! 
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Operations Update for 

Supreme Guarding Services Ltd 

January 2023 

 

Career Development 

 

 

 

 

 

Congratulations to Virasat Ali who has progressed from our support team to a fully-fledged operations Manager. 

Virasat will work with both Leo Webster and Mark Johnson whilst also acting as liaison with the support team.  

We congratulate Virasat on his promotion and look forward to seeing him flourish in his new role. 

 

Welcome to the team Lloyd Boland who joins us as an Operations Support Manager and Joe Simona who joins as 

Facilities Manager, site based in Braintree. Please join us in welcoming them to team Supreme. Welcome Guys! 

 

 

 

 

We have various exciting opportunities available so please feel free to contact us at: 

 Recruitment@supremeguarding.com for further information. 

We would love to hear from you and welcome you to the Supreme team! 

 

 

 

 

 

 We are delighted to announce our successful bid to become part of the CCS frame work. We 

are now in a position as “pre approved” which allows us the opportunity to compete for 

business within the government sector.       

      

               

 

 

 

 

 

Accreditations  

 

 

 

 

 

Important Updates & Reminders 

 

 

 

 

 

Remaining vigilant 

We would like to remind you all 

that it is imperative that you 

remain completely focused on 

the task at hand. Your 

continued vigilance is required 

at all times to ensure that the 

safety and wellbeing is 

maintained for all those that 

work and attend the premises 

that we protect.  

If you see something 

suspicious, report it immediately 

to 101 and via the escalation 

process for your assignment.  

  

 

COVID-19 

With the number of 

COVID-19 cases being 

reported still high, and with 

the NHS currently in crisis, 

employees are reminded 

that they should make 

sure they are aware of the 

latest government advice.  

You can find the latest 

information here:   

https://www.gov.uk/coron

avirus 

  

  

 

Company Standards 

Despite previous reminders, we still continue 

to have instances where some employees are 

not wearing the correct uniform for their place of work. 

Employees are reminded that they should report for 

duty in the correct uniform and must always look 

smart and professional.   

Failure to report for duty incorrect uniform may result 

in employees being removed from shift.  

Lastly, you are reminded that under no 

circumstances should mobile phones ne used 

whilst on duty.  

There is no exception to this rule. 
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